
 

 

Wyoming Geospatial Organization – WyGEO 
Sheridan Meeting 

 
This is a summary of the meeting held on Thursday, May 8, 2014. 
 
I. Welcome and introductions 
Cathy Raney, the WyGEO President, welcomed everyone in attendance.  Round the room introductions 
were done.   
 
II. Review and accept minutes 
Brett Governanti made a motion to accept the minutes.  Nyssa Whitford seconded the motion.  The 
motion carried and the minutes were accepted.   
 
III. Treasurer’s Report 
Brett Governanti, the WyGEO Treasurer, presented the Treasurer’s Report.   
 
IV. Sponsor Presentation – Esri 
Jeremiah Lindemann – Collector for GIS and mobile collection 
 
V. Member Presentations 
Steve Lowman, Vista West Engineers – Projections, CAD to GIS issues 
 
Karen Rogers and Shawn Lanning – Spatial Stakeholder Report and Statewide Clearinghouse Update 
 
Lance Clampitt, USGS – 3DEP Update 
 
Sam Cox, BLM – Building a shared collection of imagery for the state 
 
VI. Discussion on Statewide Collaboration on imagery projects 
Sam Cox, BLM lead a discussion on imagery collection and collaboration efforts within the state. 
 
VII. Discussion on future stewardship of the GCDB 
Suzie Sparks, BLM presented information on the GCDB. 
 
VIII. Future meetings 
The next meeting will be the Annual meeting in August in Lander.  The fourth quarter meeting will be in 
November in Saratoga.  Cathy asked those in attendance for ideas on the scholarship topic for discussion 
at the upcoming meetings. 
 
IX. Adjourn 
The meeting was adjourned.   
 
 


